

Board Meeting Highlights

September 21, 2016

Trustees: Anne Marie Watson (Vice-Chairperson), David Bouchard, Adriana LaGrange, Liam McNiff, Murray Hollman and Diane MacKay

2016-2017 Student Enrollment

The Division's student enrollment has increased by 4.4 per cent with a total of 9,541 students.

Catholic Education Sunday

Catholic Education Sunday is on November 6, 2016. On this day we celebrate Catholic education and schools with a message from Archbishop Richard W. Smith.

Capital Projects Updates

St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School

The school started the year in their new space. There are still some deficiencies to fix and work continues on repairing the roof. Phase 2 of John Wilson Elementary School is well under way and the final phase is expected to start in early November. This phase also includes the last classroom and library/learning commons at St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School.

St. Gregory the Great Catholic School

The exterior block and metal siding has begun. Floor grinding has started on the upper floor and interior walls will be following shortly. Site work has begun and expecting to have paving completed in the next few weeks.

St. Joseph High School

The interior painting is progressing. Installation of millwork has begun along with the elevator install. The final parking lot paving is scheduled for this week and landscaping continues.

St. Francis of Assisi School Addition

Work is continuing on the parking lot and landscaping.



St. Elizabeth Seton Modular Classroom Additions

The modulars have been installed and are to be scheduled to be occupied in the last week of September.

The next board meeting is on October 25, 2016 at 6:30 p.m.

Guy Pelletier, Board Chair